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Non-Discrimination Policy 
 
As mandated by Title IX of the Educational Amendments Section 106.8(b) of the 2024 
amendments, and its implementing regulations, Section 106.8(c), Prism Career Institute (PCI) 
does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any education 
program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX, including in admission and 
employment. 
 
Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to PCI Title IX Coordinator’s below, the U.S. Department 
of Education’s Office for Civil Rights, or both. 
 
Prism Career Institute nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located at 
https://prismcareerinstitute.edu/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Non-Discrimination-Policy.pdf 
on our website or Prism School Catalog. 
 
To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a 
complaint of sex discrimination under Title IX, please refer to 
https://prismcareerinstitute.edu/title-ix-information on our website. 
 

Title IX Coordinator’s  

If you feel you have been a victim of, or witness to, sexual harassment or discrimination please 

contact the Title IX Coordinator below: You may wish to remain anonymous. 

Title IX Coordinator – Students    Title IX Coordinator - Employees 

Eddie Alkhal       Priscella Rivera 

Director of Operations     Director of Human Resources 

3 Executive Campus, Suite 280    3 Executive Campus, Suite 280 

Cherry Hill, NJ 08002      Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 

(856) 317-0100 Ext. 104     (856) 317-0100 Ext. 103 

ealkhal@prismeducation.com     privera@prismeducation.com 
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